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News from the Board:  September 2021 

 

Buffalo Trail 
Public Schools is 

committed to maximiz-
ing student learning, in a 
safe and caring environ-
ment, supported by a  
highly effective team. 

   

  
 

   

 

  

MEETING  DATES :  
 
 
 

NEXT  B OARD  
MEETING    

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER  27  
 
  
  
  

Communication Strategy: 
 

At the September meeting the Board passed the following motions; 
• To continue with plans for the September 30th planned day of learning for 

students and staff as BTPS is committed to honouring and respecting Truth 
and Reconciliation and that the Board give October 8th as a holiday for Na-
tional Truth and Reconciliation. 

• October 8th will be a holiday for staff in recognition of Truth and Reconcili-
ation.   

• Celebration Day -The Long Service awards will be sent to schools. 
• The Board will update the back to school plan to align with the government 

announcement from September 15, 2021 that includes, but not limited to 
mandatory masks for grades 4 to 12. 

• The 2020-2021 Retirement Celebration will be virtual with individual 
presentations of gifts with their schools. 

 
 The October  2021 Election will bring changes to the Board of Trustees. 

 
A BIG Thank you to this group of hard working Trustees! 

 
 
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mission: 

 
 The Board approved the Teacher Retirement Transition Strategy for the 2021-2022 

school year. 

 

OTHER NEWS 


